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Memorandum 

To: Judith Elijah, Senior Planning Officer 

Topic: Narwee Parklands Seniors Housing (SSD-45024776)  

Date: 14/03/2023   

The Eastern and South District team notes that SSD-45024776 is seeking approval for a 
new residential care facility at 59-67 Karne Street North, Narwee. 

There are no existing planning proposals considered relevant to raise for consideration 
as part of the development assessment.  

Endorsed: 

 

 

Kris Walsh 

Manager 

Eastern and South Districts 

 


